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Public Notice of Intent to adopt a Mitigated Negative 
Declaration for Permit to Construct a Source of Hazardous 

Air Emissions 
  
This serves as the notice of intent to adopt a Mitigated Negative Declaration for a permit application for 

Lakeside Colonial Chapel, located at 830 D Street in Marysville in accordance with California Code of 

Regulations, title 14, section 15105.  The Feather River Air Quality Management District (FRAQMD) has 

received an application for an Authority to Construct/Permit to Operate to increase cremations from 500 

per year to 1,000 per year. The FRAQMD prepared an Initial Study which found that with mitigation 

incorporated the project would not have a significant effect on the environment and has prepared a Mitigated 

Negative Declaration.  The documents are available for public review at the FRAQMD office: 541 

Washington Avenue, Yuba City, and on the FRAQMD website: https://www.fraqmd.org/public-notices.   

 

In addition, the FRAQMD is accepting public comments on the permit application in accordance with 

California Health and Safety Code 42301.6.  

 

The public review and comment period for both actions will begin February 1, 2024, and end on March 4, 

2024. All written comments must be received on or before March 4, 2024. Please address written 

comments to:  

Christopher D. Brown AICP - Air Pollution Control Officer 

Feather River Air Quality Management District 

541 Washington Avenue 

Yuba City, California 95991 

Or email to: 

fraqmd@fraqmd.org  

 

The District will hold a public meeting at 5pm on Tuesday Feb 13, 2024, at the City of Marysville 

Council Chambers, 526 C Street, Marysville, where public comment will be accepted.  

 

For more information regarding the project or to receive an electronic copy, contact Peter Angelonides, Air 

Quality Planner, at (530) 634-7659 ext. 209. 
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